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Sergio Garcia           5/12 
Jayme Thompson    5/3 
Jonah Losoya           5/27 
Sofia Nunez              5/24 
Kameron Thompson    5/25 
Charlotte Kleespies  5/13 
Abelardo Rodriguez 5/20 
Esteban Zaragoza     5/13 
Anson Kunko           5/6 
 
Delaney Garcia         6/2 
Xuri Thomas            6/18 
Melany Gutierrez     6/2 
Ryelea Henneke       6/27 
Angel Torrez           6/19 
Ryder Hobbs           6/7 
Pedro Ortiz              6/28 
Mrs. Galindo            6/26 
 
Kaylani Herrera      7/6 
Max Romero            7/9 
Anarosa Lane          7/20 
Ben Tran                 7/7 
Ayden Ortiz            7/24 
Zaidyn Richardson  7/13 

May Birthday Celebration Mass             5/3 
PSA Meeting at 6PM             5/9 
June Birthday Celebration Mass          5/10 
Pre-K Graduation at 1:30PM                5/11 
Kindergarten Graduation at 1:30PM    5/12 
Muffins with Mom                               5/15 
July Birthday Celebration Mass           5/17 
Donuts with Dad                                 5/22 
Report Cards           5/24 
5th Grade Graduation Mass at 9AM    5/24 
4th 9wks Awards Assembly at 2PM    5/24 
5th Graduation Ceremony at 1:30PM  5/25 
Last Day of School/Play Day         5/26 

 As the end of the school year rapidly approaches many thoughts come to my 
mind. I have to say that it has been a blessing to work alongside many dedicated 
educators who on a daily basis give 100% to ensure our students are receiving a 
strong foundation in the Catholic faith and their Academics. This month of May we 

will be honoring our Blessed Mother by reciting a decade of the rosary during our daily morning prayer as a school. The stu-
dents all have rosaries thanks to the late and greatest rosary maker, Josie Cruz, and the Hobbs Blessed Beaders. She is 
gone but will never be forgotten. As I have been talking in my past announcements our Building TLC, (tender loving care) 
continues through the generous works of Kenny Schmitt, Alejandro Negrete, Mayra Brown, Antonia Ramirez, Charles and 
Melissa Thompson, Graycie Armendariz, Saul and Hector Armendariz, Crystal Olenik, Sebastian Espinoza, and Julio Beltran. 
I also want to thank all of the parents, grandparents, and friends of the school community who come in and volunteer their 
time, talents, monetary gifts and energy to our students. Thank you Kunko Family for our   Easter Party Cotton Candy Treat. 
Alejandra Verdugo and Annette Deleon make the best cotton candy in town, just ask our kiddos. Thank you Thomas Family 
for our Fri-Yay pizza, it was delicious. As I come to a close I do want to say that we are still looking for some teachers to join 
our amazing school. Our enrollment is up and I know in my heart that God will provide those teachers for the upcoming 
school year. If you feel the calling to be a part of our staff, please call the office at  575-392-5405 or email me at  

principal@sthelenaschool.net.                                 Blessings, Ms. Carrillo 
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“I will miss all of my friends 
and all the memories that I 

made here. I love this school 
and we have special computer 
time. I will miss the cafeteria. 

XOXO” 

“Thank You teachers, PSA, and 
friends for helping me. Also 

with snack Friday & Fast food 
fri-yay! I will really miss this 

school and will miss Dr. 
Clemons and the rest of the 

teachers.” 

“I’m happy that I went to 
SHCS instead of any other 
school because I actually 

made friends, like my best 
friend Annie.” 

“I will miss having fun in class. 
5th grade is by far the BEST 
grade! Thanks to my parents & 
Dr. Clemons, who had the job 

of putting up with us, and 
more importantly, having fun!” 

“I will miss all of the students, 
teachers, and staff after I 
leave SHCS. I will miss all of 
my friends that I will not see 
in middle school.  I will always 

remember my time here at 
SHCS.” 

“I will miss my class because 
of how chaotic they are and I 
will miss my friends. I am a bit 
happy to go to middle school 
and get out of elementary 

school.” 

“I am really going to miss this 
school and all of the teachers. 
Have a great year and be nice! 
Thank you teachers and staff 

of SHCS!” 

“It’s been really fun and I’m 
going to miss all the time we 

would do stuff on accident and 
the teachers didn’t know who 
it was. LOL. I will miss all of 
the kids that I have played 

outside with.” 


